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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
July 9, 2020 
 
Daniel Lawler, Partner   
Barnes & Thornburg, LP 
One North Wacker Drive, Suite 4400 
Chicago, IL 60606-2833  
 
RE: Change of Ownership Exemption, Health Facilities Planning Act 

Part 1130.570 - Exemption Completeness 
Exemptions:   #E-016-20, Crossroads Community Hospital, Mt. Vernon 

#E-018-20, Gateway Regional Medical Center, Granite City 
#E-019-20, Heartland Regional Medical Center, Marion 
#E-020-20, Red Bud Regional Hospital, Red Bud 
#E-021-20, Union County Hospital, Anna 
#E-022-20, Vista Medical Center East, Waukegan 
#E-023-20, Edwardsville Ambulatory Surgery Center, Edwardsville 
#E-024-20, Lindenhurst Surgery Center, Lindenhurst 
#E-025-20, Monroe County Surgical Center, Waterloo 
#E-026-20, Lindenhurst Surgery Center, Lindenhurst 

Dear Mr. Lawler: 
 
On July 9, 2020, the State Board received your letter completing the change of ownership 
exemption applications for the exemptions referenced above.   Our records will be updated to show 
that these exemptions were completed on July 7, 2020 as referenced in your July 9th 
correspondence.   
 
The State Board's approval does not exempt the transaction from any other regulatory, certification 
or licensure requirements that may be applicable prior to acquisition.  The exemption will be 
invalid should the facility for which the change of ownership was granted cease to be an existing 
health care facility as defined in 77 IAC 1130.140.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516. 
Sincerely, 

 
Courtney Avery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
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